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The John Birch Society is frequently cited in news reports about the “war on Christmas.” In this episode of
Analysis Behind the News, we once again take the Washington Post to task for its lack of fact-checking and
sloppy reporting and offer an overview of why there is a war on Christmas.

Please be sure to follow-up with action, as well as share this with all your friends and family!

Action Items
1. Sign up for our free Top Daily Headlines from The New American magazine here:
https://www.thenewamerican.com/top-daily-headlines

2. Check out our news magazine subscription options: https://www.jbs.org/store/shoptna/subscribe
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